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Last updated in 1991, DWR Bulletin 74 sets the minimum 
standards for various types of wells in California and, significantly 
to our industry, even impacts grouting requirements for drilled 
holes. This summer, the draft of the new Well Standards will 
be released for public comment. It is important that we all pay 
attention to these standards as their application and enforcement 
can affect our projects throughout California.

Join this webinar to hear DWR Senior Engineer Julie Haas, PE, 
explain the current status of the draft of the new document and 
its genesis. She will also answer your questions.

Questions and concerns submitted in advance HERE will help 
guide the content of the presentation.

PDHs/CEUs will be provided to individuals who attend the full webinar.

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_K7YLBshXRga0M1p9Ci68mQ
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfhJru4cUAyS1gBZrkZsEsBgoASRu7lqxQhEQ6DD1fZf0dftQ/viewform?usp=header

